
Subject: FAA Interest Meeting for Senior Housing NOFO 
   
The Community Services Department is opening a Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) through 
Financially Assisted Agency (FAA) funding to address Housing for Seniors. The amount of funding to 
allocate is fixed at $100,000.00 for a two (2) year contract. The project will need to compete for FAA 
funding again during the 2021 NOFO under the service category of Homelessness. The department will 
open a NOFO for projects serving seniors who need housing and will provide roommate matching 
services as well as assistance with locating housing. A senior is defined as any adult over the age of 60. 
  
We will be hosting an interest meeting on Monday July 1st from 9:30-10:30am to gauge interest in the 
funding and solicit feedback on the NOFO. We are expecting the NOFO to open in late July. 
  
Please RSVP to Stessy Cocerez (SCocerez@pbcgov.org) by 5:00pm on June 24, 2019. 
  
Thank you and have a wonderful day! 
  

Stessy Cocerez 

Planner I 
Community Services Department 
810 Datura Street 
West Palm Beach, FL 33401 
Palm Beach County 
PH: (561)355-4718 
FAX: (561)242-6773 
Email: SCocerez@pbcgov.org 

    

 
  

  

 
 
Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released 
in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this 
office by phone or in writing. 
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